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Could I please register an objection to the above planning application, which is for a take
away food outlet on the Quarter Deck at Robin-Hoods-Bay. | apologise for the delay in
making these comments, but | have only just become aware of the application, and |
understand that no decision has yet been made.

My concerns are as follows:

1) This is a natural area, available for all visitors to sit and watch the view of the beach
and Ravenscar. If it is being used as an eating establishment the amount of space for other
visitors will be limited, and people will not want to be surrounded by other people eating
and drinking. More bins will be needed which will fill up the area even more. Surely this
should be available for everybody to use for sitting, not one eating establishment.

2) From the description this looks as though it is a permanent chalet, so will be visible all
year round in an area which is a wild area for birds and animals. It is not appropriate to
put a building on it.

3) There are already a number of take away outlets in Bay - | understand that a lot of the
shops and cafes do take away and Bay has rapidly been turned into a theme park rather
than a residential village which is appreciated for its natural beauty. Please don't allow this
to be pushed even further, by having even more. | know both fish and chip shops do take
aways and the sweet shop in the dock, as well as most of the cafes and pubs.

Please do not allow the development on the quarter deck to go ahead,

Anne Williamson
Tudor Mead
Thorpe Lane
Robin-Hoods-Bay
Y022 4RN
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